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Minutes of the Royal Burgh of Selkirk and District Community Council Finance Meeting Held on

Monday 18th September 2017 in the Committee Room, Victoria Halls, Selkirk
1.       
Present – Community Councillors : Alistair Pattullo (Chair), Tom Combe, Ian King, Graham Easton, Judith Thomson, George Irvine, Adrian Kentleton, Jim Stillie, John Hawkins, Alisdaire Lockhart, and Kirsty Lovatt.

Also present – Cllr Edgar, and Viv Ross (Auditor)
2.       
Apologies – Cllr Thornton-Nichol and Kevin Crawford
3.       
Chairman’s Welcome and Introduction. – AP stressed that this meeting was in no way intended to be a criticism with the way finances have been dealt with in the past. Due to recent low membership numbers there has never been such an opportunity to have a finance meeting. Thanks were given to TC and VR for all their hard work.
4.
Current financial situation:

£1279.00


Next annual grant due in March 2018


No other monies waiting

£265.10 is outstanding for insurance which is being questioned. Insurance is paid by SBC but this may be for additional items.
Only income is the annual grant of £1365 which comes from SBC.

Money is available should CC decide to spend and can come from small schemes, quality of life etc. CC can ring-fence money as long as it does not amount to twice the annual amount.

5.
Outgoings:


Website = £25/yr


Standard Bearer Presentation = £300/yr


Standard Bearer Gift = £51.99/yr


Xmas greetings in the local press = £60/yr


C of T = £500 for cycling event which has been paid for the last 3 years


Wreath = £30/yr


Had a surplus of £587.49 last year

Past discretionary payments have been £500 toward the ex-servicemen seat opposite war memorial, and £180 to Selkirk in Bloom.

6.
Selkirk in Bloom:


Current account balance is £561.81

7.
Cllr Edgar:

CC need to prioritise what they want to do. Minor works list should be continued and work out a budget around it.

It might be useful to have a joint meeting with the C of T once a year. More communication between all the local groups is needed.
Try to use parts of grant to enable applying for further grants.

Discuss at a later point perhaps hiring someone to make grant applications on our behalf one needs have been prioritised.
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All communications should be addressed to the secretary at the above address 

